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1. Greenway response letter from M Winnington 
This response indicated that Parish Councils will not be expected to contribute financially to the upkeep of the Greenway other than via specific projects as is currently the case.
2. Collaboration of Parish Councils – 20th Oct – Gnosall, Grosvenor Centre 7.30pm – The Clerk has organised for Mark Winnington, Mark Deavall and Mark Keeling to attend and address the collaboration in relation to Highways Issues and changes including duties potentially being passed to Parishes. 15 Parishes have been invited and several have already confirmed their attendance.
3. To approve donation and purchase of wreath for Remembrance Sunday


Correspondence
1. Stafford Borough Council Members Digest
2. Letter from Bill Cash ref resident complaint ref speeding
3. 16/24547/FUL – the Old Post Office, Haughton
4. Letter ref planning committee meeting 16/24273/FUL – Ranton House Farm
5. SPCA Weekly Bulletins – forwarded to all
6. SBC – Stafford Borough Plan Part 2 – opportunity to comment on main modifications – deadline 12pm, Fri 4th Nov 2016


